
Announcements  

Thursday, February 23, 2023 

A Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 

The last Math Meet of the year will be Thursday, March 2 at Brookfield East High School.  Please sign up 
with your Math Teacher or email Mrs. Ley to sign up.  Sign up closes at the end of the day on Tuesday, 
February 28th.  We will meet in the Foyer at North Campus at 2:45 pm.  Bring a calculator that is not the 
nSpire CAS and a pencil.  Treats will be provided. 

 
Attention all basketball spectators.  After the boys game on Thursday, February 23rd all other 
games are WIAA games and not Arrowhead games.  All tickets are $6.00 for each 
game.  Please make sure to purchase tickets on GoFan or bring cash for these games.   

 

 

 
 

 

Intramural 3 v 3 Hockey players!  Don't wait until last minute to turn your forms in on 
March 2.  We need a minimum of 4 teams of 6 in order for this program to run.  Let us 
know sooner than later that you will be turning in a team! 
 
 


